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BID/PROPOSAL TABULATION 
 
PROPOSAL TITLE:  STRATEGIC ENTERPRISE ADVISORY SERVICES 

(SEAS) 
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FAILURE TO FILE A PROTEST WITHIN THE TIME PRESCRIBED IN SECTION 120.57(3), FLORIDA STATUTES, 
SHALL CONSTITUTE A WAIVER OF PROCEEDINGS UNDER CHAPTER 120, FLORIDA STATUTES. ALL 
BIDS/PROPOSALS ACCEPTED BY THE STATE ARE SUBJECT TO THE STATE'S TERMS AND CONDITIONS AND ANY 
AND ALL ADDITIONAL TERMS AND CONDITIONS SUBMITTED BY THE BIDDERS/PROPOSERS ARE REJECTED AND 
SHALL HAVE NO FORCE AND EFFECT. OFFERS FROM THE VENDORS LISTED HEREIN ARE THE ONLY OFFERS 
RECEIVED TIMELY AS OF THE ABOVE OPENING DATE AND TIME. ALL OTHER OFFERS SUBMITTED IN 
RESPONSE TO THIS SOLICITATION, IF ANY, ARE HEREBY REJECTED AS LATE. NOTICE OF BID/PROPOSALS 
PROTEST BONDING REQUIREMENT – Pursuant to s. 287.042(2)(c), F.S., Any person who files an 
action protesting a decision or intended decision pertaining to contracts administered by 
the department, a water management district, or an agency pursuant to s. 120.57(3)(b) shall 
post with the department, the water management district, or the agency at the time of filing 
the formal written protest a bond payable to the department, the water management district, 
or agency in an amount equal to 1 percent of the estimated contract amount. For protests of 
decisions or intended decisions pertaining to exceptional purchases, the bond shall be in an 
amount equal to 1 percent of the estimated contract amount for the exceptional purchase. The 
estimated contract amount shall be based upon the contract price submitted by the protestor 
or, if no contract price was submitted, the department, water management district, or agency 
shall estimate the contract amount based on factors including, but not limited to, the price 
of previous or existing contracts for similar commodities or contractual services, the amount 
appropriated by the Legislature for the contract, or the fair market value of similar 
commodities or contractual services. The agency shall provide the estimated contract amount 
to the vendor within 72 hours, excluding Saturdays, Sundays, and state holidays, after the 
filing of the notice of protest by the vendor. The estimated contract amount is not subject 
to protest pursuant to s. 120.57(3). The bond shall be conditioned upon the payment of all 
costs and charges that are adjudged against the protestor in the administrative hearing in 
which the action is brought and in any subsequent appellate court proceeding. In lieu of a 
bond, the department, the water management district, or agency may, in either case, accept a 
cashier's check, official bank check, or money order in the amount of the bond. If, after 
completion of the administrative hearing process and any appellate court proceedings, the 
department, water management district, or agency prevails, it shall recover all costs and 
charges which shall be included in the final order or judgment, excluding attorney's fees. 
This section shall not apply to protests filed by the Office of Supplier Diversity. Upon 
payment of such costs and charges by the protestor, the bond, cashier's check, official bank 
check, or money order shall be returned to the protestor.  
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REMARKS:  
∗ Response Rejected. 
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RESPONDENT RECOMMENDED FOR CONTRACT AWARD 

The North Highland Company, LLC 

LIST OF RESPONDENTS 
RANKING  
PRIOR TO 

NEGOTIATIONS 

SELECTED FOR 
NEGOTIATIONS 

Cognosante Consulting, LLC 3.00 Y 

CSG Government Solutions, Inc. 2.00 Y 

Deloitte Consulting, LLP  * N 

Grant Thornton, LLP 4.33 N 

M Corp 6.00 N 

Public Consulting Group, Inc. 4.67 N 

The North Highland Company, LLC 1.00 Y 


